
Dear Sir/Madam/Fr./Sr.,
Subject: Circular for State Youth Basketball Championship 2016

Greetings from Goa Basketball Association.

The Goa Basketball Association will be organising the State Sub-Junior Basketball Championship from 
st rd

31  August to 03  September 2016 at the Don Bosco Oratory Indoor Basketball Stadium, Panjim, Goa. 
All those born on or after 01.01.2001 are eligible to participate. 

As is customary, the State Basketball Selection Committee will be scouting for talent to select the Goa 
rd

State team for the forthcoming '43  Youth National Basketball Championship' for boys and girls, to be 
held in Karnataka later in November 2016.

Kindly submit your entries to Olencio Dias (Margao - 9422018850), Sydney Furtado (Vasco - 
9822143150), Luis Gomes (Ponda - 9822435004), Schubert Braganza (Mapusa - 9011022345), Helen 
Pinto (Saligao - 9373950277), or the GBA Secretary, Ashley do Rosario (Panjim - 9850461471) latest by 

th
August 29 , 2016, Monday. You can also submit your entries by mailing the details to 
goabasketballassociation@gmail.com. 

We thank you and hope that your interest to participate will encourage the child to a holistic 
development of mind and body. All schedules of the event will be mailed and informed to the 
Coach/Manager of the Team as indicated on your entry forms by Saturday 30th of August 2016 (AM).

Awaiting your positive response,
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